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Association of Thai Professionals in America and Canada
Ballot for Revised Bylaws and Draft Charter 2012
The revised Bylaws draft with additions and modifications were reviewed and discussed at the meeting of the Board of Directors on May 4, 2012. The Board took note of the recommended changes and advised that this document along with its accompanying material, the draft ATPAC’s Charter (included herein), be submitted to members in good standing for ratification. The recommended changes are summarized and included in the package of voting materials for your convenience to review, vote and comment.
Please vote by marking an "X" in front of Yes if you accept the revised Bylaws and the draft Charter, or in front of No if you reject them.

______ Yes 
______ No 

For those who want to make comments on the revised Bylaws, please type them into the comments matrix form. Comments on the draft Charter may be included in the same form with a note “Comment on Charter” in the second column.
Voting members are asked to forward their completed ballots and comments to Khun Peter Tang <ptangrenton@yahoo.com> by May 25, 2012. 
